
South Hill School Council visit to Mountbatten Lodge

19th October 2023



On the 19th October 2023, Miss Cason, Mrs Toms and Mrs Albery took the School 

Council to complete an art activity with some residents of a care home. We had 

the pleasure of meeting some of them their names were; Paul, Pat, Jean, Anne, 

Eileen, Margaret, Joyce and Brenda.   They were all delightful. 



The children looked at the Hornby train set to show the 
children of South Hill School. They loved it. 



The children spoke to Paul about the trains. Jude 

was very knowledgeable about them.   



The children worked so hard on their 

creations with the residents. 



They concentrated really hard too. 



Aya made a beautiful door hanger for her new friend. 
Eileen sat with her daughter Kim and made one of their 

own. 



Daisy sat with Jean and helped her 

design her own door hanger. 



Some children had a theme, whilst 

others thought about South Hill School. 



Tommy Lee, Grace and Ben were 

delighted with their designs.  



Ben worked really hard on his art work and gave it to 
Brenda. True South Hill spirit Ben.  Well done.



Pat loved her door hanger. She said “I have loved this 
occasion and I have made lots of new friends”. 



The residents loved our art work and gave us a huge hug to 

say thank you. They asked us to visit again. We would love 

too. Mrs Albery, Mrs Toms and Miss Cason. 
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